
Project Update: August 2019 

 

I presented the preliminary results of my research at the American Ornithology Society 

meeting in Anchorage in July 2019, and then at the ATBC 2019 in Madagascar, which 

the Rufford Foundation was also sponsoring. 

 

Here I send some pictures of me presenting my poster at ATBC which I hope are of 

interest to you. 

 

 
 



 


